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Dear Canon Peter Hall Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to let you know that sadly, Mrs Fawn, will be retiring at Christmas. We have been blessed to have 

her as Headteacher at Canon Peter Hall and more recently as Executive Head over your school and Wrawby St 

Mary’s. Mrs Fawn has been with Canon Peter Hall School for 17 years and we are forever grateful for her 

dedication and service. 

In her time with the school, she has transformed Canon Peter Hall into a place of excellence and hope, 

championing the raising of aspirations, through education, for all the children and families the school serves. 

She leaves behind a strongly Good school, with skilled and dedicated staff who are all well placed to lead the 

school into its next phase and this is an incredible legacy to leave us all with. 

Part of that legacy is Mrs Grove who has been with the school for 7 years; first as the Deputy Head and more 

recently, as Head of School. She is a strong leader that embodies all of the values of Canon and has been 

instrumental in the work that has taken place to make Canon Peter Hall the Good school that it is. 

From January, the Trust and Governors are delighted to inform you that Mrs Grove will be the Headteacher at the 

school. We know that you will extend your congratulations to her, as do all of the team at the Trust. 

 

Yours kindly, 

 

 

Jackie Waters Dewhurst  Tamara Allen  Wendy Prestwood 

CEO     DCEO   Chair of the Academy Committee (Governors) 
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